
The Hearth
As Bowen’s arts council, The Hearth supports all 
forms of artistic expression by Bowen or visiting 
professional artists, aspiring youth and community 
groups either at The Hearth Gallery’s beautiful, 
purpose-built space in the Cove Commons in Snug 
Cove or elsewhere on the island.  When the new 
Community Centre is built, The Hearth will also be 
supporting artistic use of the performance space.

The Board - who we are 
looking for
The Board wants to increase both its numbers and 
the diversity of backgrounds, skills and experience of 
Board members.  As an equity-seeking organization, 
The Hearth is committed to upholding the values 
of diversity, equality and inclusion and welcomes 
interest in joining the Board from any residents, both 
long standing and newcomer and particularly those 
with diverse backgrounds. 

An artistic background is welcomed however it is not 
a prerequisite.  One of our guiding principles is ‘We 
are all artists here’.

Contact details
If you are passionate about supporting the arts on 
Bowen and interested in fulfilling a role on the 
Board, we would love to hear from you.  Please 
express your interest in an email to 
hr@thehearthartsonbowen.ca including your contact 
details.  

Or visit us on our website at  
https://thehearthartsonbowen.ca/board-application  
A Board member will follow up your expression of 
interest for an informal discussion.   

Please send your email by Monday November 
6th 2023
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